
 

 

 

 

Winterbourne Junior 

Girls’ School 

Year 6 Newsletter 

Week ending: Friday 21st December 2018 

Year 6 Attendance this week  

As a school, we are aiming to achieve an 

attendance target of over 97%. We are 

currently at  97.03% 

6.1:   90.67% 

6.2:   91.67% 

6.3:   91.11% 

 

Star students of the week: 

(6.1)  Summar, Nikola 

(6.2)  Husna & Renee S 

(6.3)  Kriya & Renee G 

 

Well done to the following girls, for achiev-

ing  90% or above in an AR Quiz: Zainab A, 

Anna A, Nikola, Nida, Ridah, Zoya, Annette, 

Alishba, Adriel, Husna, Aamna A, Gemma. 

Saturday tuition 
 

Every pupil in Year 6 has been invited to the Satur-

day tuition sessions which start on January 12th.  

The girls will wear their own clothes and can bring 

a drink and snack.   

 

These tuition sessions are held in small groups, 

focusing on English and Maths skills, to help the 

girls achieve their best in the SATs tests in May.  

Please refer to the letter which your daughter 

brought home, for full details. 

 

Homework:   

The girls have been given a pack of SATs style papers to do as part of their homework for the Christ-

mas Holidays.  Please make sure your daughter completes all her homework and brings it back to school 

on 8th January 2019 to be marked.   

INSET Day on  7th January 2019  - School will be closed for the students. 

Girls will come back to school on Tuesday 8th January 2019 — Please make 

sure your daughter brings her P.E Kit to school on that day.   

Students of the term  

6.1          Kenricka 

6.2          Raz 

6.3          Aniqah  

 

 

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!! 

Let’s improve 

next term... 


